STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

August 6, 2009

Ms. Jo Lynn Lambert
Attorney at Law

707 Brookside Avenue
Redlands, CA. 92373

Re:  Application Completeness — PG&E Cabrillo — Santa Ynez 115 kV Power line
Reconductoring Project Proponent’s Environmental Assessment (PEA) --
Application No. A. 09-07-010

Dear Ms. Lambert:

The California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC) Energy Division CEQA Unit has
conducted a completeness/deficiency review of the proposed Cabrillo — Santa Ynez
Proponent’s Environmental Assessment (PEA) and Application (A. 09-07-010) that was
filed on July 9, 2009. According to the requirements of the CPUC's Information and
Criteria List, the CPUC Energy Division concludes that the PEA/Application is now
complete.

While the PEA and Application are considered to be complete based on CPUC requirements, the
environmental team may still require additional information from PG&E in order to prepare a
complete and adequate CEQA document. The CPUC Energy Division will submit these needs in
the form of data requests to PG&E during the course of the CEQA process. As a result of the
process described above, the CPUC has found the PEA and Application for the Cabrillo-Santa
Ynez to be complete and will initiate CEQA preparation.

Should you have any questions, please call me at (415) 703-2068 or email at beb@cpuc.ca.gov.

Smcerely,
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Bllhe C. Blanchard, AICP,
PURA V Project Manager for Cabrillo-Santa Ynez Project
Energy Division Transmission Permitting Branch

(elel Chloe Lukins, CPUC Supervisor
Julie Fitch, CPUC Energy Division Director
Jack Mulligan, CPUC Legal Division
Christine Walwyn, CPUC ALJ
Sam Danner 111, PG&E Land Planner
Brent Miyazaki, RMT



